
March 18, 2025 
 
The following applicants have applied for an operator’s license for the license year 
2024-2026 and have been recommended for approval based on their record check by 
the police department: 
 
Ryan Barry D. N1830 Maple Terrace Rd Greenville 
Emily Bichel A. 719 Oviatt St Kaukauna 
Brad Micke  2032 Meadowview St Kaukauna 
Benjamin Pahlman V. 2510 Sullivan Ave Kaukauna 
 
 
 


